Report about the students exchange 
The Spanish and Schwedish students met for the first time on Monday in the evening for a BBQ.

I spoke with Tobias my exchange students about when we will meet the next day.

We met in front of hotel the next day at 5. 30.

My mother drove Tobias and me to the hospital where I work.  

I showed Tobias the important rooms and introduced him to my mentor.

At first we had to take someone’s temperature and cleaned the rooms.

Tobias English was good and l learned to speak English.

On Thursday the exchange students gave a presentation about Schweden and Spain.

They told us about their cities and the history.

On Friday we went in the bunker at ``Gesundbrunnen´´.

That was interesting we learned about the war and shelter for the people.

Then we went in small groups with ``our´´ students and we showed the Brandenburg Gate, ``Unter den Linden´´, the TV-tower, the Neptun Fountain and the Red City Hall and explained some things about it.

In the evening we went to the farewell party.

The farewell party was funny and we danced.

It was a pity the Schwedish and Spanish went home.

The students exchange was very good and funny, because the students where friendly, helpful and had a sense of humour.

I would like to continue the exchange.

Melanie

